
 

Ref: Debateclub/BB 
 
 
23rd May 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
KS2 Debate Club 
 
We are pleased to invite children in key stage 2 to join an exciting after-school Debate Club, 
led by Mr Whitter. The club will take place every Monday from 3.15pm to 4.15pm, starting 
on Monday 2nd June 2025, with the final session on Monday 14th July. 
 
Get ready to speak up and be heard! Our brand-new Debate Club is starting soon, and it’s 
going to be brilliant! Each week, we’ll tackle fun and lively topics all about school life – like 
whether we should have longer playtimes, what makes the perfect school lunch, or if 
homework should be banned! You’ll get the chance to share your opinions, listen to others, 
and become a confident speaker. If you love talking, thinking, and a bit of friendly arguing – 
this is the club for you! 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child to the club! 
 
Unfortunately, there is a limit on how many children we can have so please return the 
permission slip as soon as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

KS2 Debate Club 
 
Child’s name: ...................................................................................... Class: ………………………. 
 
Medical conditions:………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Debate Club.  
I will pick them up at 4.15pm. 
I give permission for photos of my child to be used in the school newsletter – Y / N (please 
circle) 
 

Signed:............................................................................................... Date:............................. 
 
Print Name:............................................................................................................................. 
  
 


